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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

We have started planning our Non-chronological report. The children 

have seen some examples of Steve Backshall’s deadly 60 program and 

we have learnt about the type of information needed for us to be able to 

write a non-chronological report about our own animals. In order to 

make sure that our writing is at its very best, we have been learning 

alongside our learning buddy who has helped us to check through each 

of our sentences for those vital full stops and capital letters.  

In Maths, the children have enjoyed finding the parts and whole of 2 

digit numbers. Not only did they use their place value to support their 

learning but they then reasoned their thinking to explain how they knew 

it was correct. This learning then helped them to problem-solve. The 

children have been helping Russell to find out where his dog food order 

went wrong… silly Russell!  

We have now designed our bird feeders and the children are incredibly 

excited to start making them. We did realise that in order to make them, 

we would need to follow a set of instruction and so the children have 

been writing instructions and measuring cm with tape measures to 

ensure that their birdfeeders are accurate. We are so excited to see if 

we can entice Kevin out with our bird food. 

 

Next Week: 

We shall begin to write some of our non-chronological reports. We will 

also be looking at the different ways we can count in 2s, 5s and 10s and 

I am hoping that we can start making some of our bird feeders… wish 

us luck!     


